
 

 

 

 

January 23, 2013 

 
 
 
 
RE:  N.E. 2-62-12-4 
 
At the Council meeting held on January 15, 2012, a motion was made to advise the adjacent land 

owners that the above property will be available for lease on a yearly basis until which time County 

Council decides to put the property up for sale within the next 5 years.  The County would like all 

interested parties to know that the fence between the properties is likely in disrepair and the County 

has no intention of changing the condition of the fence.  It is our understanding that the fence along 

Secondary Highway 866 is in good condition. 

If you are interested in leasing the above property please notify me in writing by Friday, February 8, 

2013.  The cost of the lease for 2013 will be $258.31.  Should the County have more than one adjacent 

landowner interested in leasing the property, the successful party will be drawn from a hat.  All 

interested parties will be notified accordingly.   

If you are the successful lessee, the County will also require a $2,000,000.00 comprehensive general 

public liability insurance covering this property.  A copy of proof of insurance will have to be submitted 

along with signed copies of the lease agreements and payment. 

If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at (780) 645-3301 

extension 212. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Linda Meger 
GIS/Assessment and Taxation 
Technician 
 


